
Enjoy locally-crafted beer and wine, 100% farm-fresh hors
d'oeuvres, farm tour, silent auction, fire pit, and live music.

Purchase your tickets online .
or with Christine Sullivan at 508-742-9132

csullivan@coastlinenb.org

Thursday, May 19th, 5-8pm
92 Allens Neck Road, South Dartmouth

Taste of Spring

www.coastlinenb.org

Join us to celebrate a

at Round the Bend Farm

Support Coastline's Community Benefits Programs
Community Mainstream  •  Money Management  •  Nursing Home Ombudsman  •  and many more

$35 admission

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/taste-of-spring-tickets-314749332727?aff=ebdssbonlinesearch


Taste of Spring
at Round the Bend Farm

www.coastlinenb.org

Donate an item or service for our silent auction 
Purchase tickets to the event for $35
Follow @CoastlineNB on Facebook and share our Taste of Spring event posts 

Dear Community Partner,                                                                                          
 
On May 19, 2022, Coastline Elderly Services is hosting a fundraising event to benefit our
community benefit programs- programs that enable individuals to live independently in their
own homes, to socialize and connect with others, and to remain healthy and active at any age. 

Thousands of older adults and individuals with disabilities throughout our Southcoast
community rely on assistance and care from Coastline Elderly Services. We are calling on
community members like you to ensure that these programs remain in place for years to come.  
Coastline is a 501(c)3 nonprofit corporation so your donation is tax deductible. 
 
You can support Coastline in any of the following ways:  

 
We are fortunate to live along the Southcoast where businesses, organizations, and families
work together to better the lives of others in our communities.
 
On behalf of Coastline, thank you for your participation in our event. If you have any questions,
please do not hesitate to contact Christine Sullivan at 508-742-9132 or
csullivan@coastlinenb.org.  

Sincerely,

Justin Lees,                                                               Jeannine Wilson
CEO, Coastline Elderly Services                                   Chairperson, Development Committee         

Tickets may be purchased online or by calling Christine Sullivan

Raising funds to support Coastline's Community Benefits Programs

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/taste-of-spring-tickets-314749332727?aff=ebdssbonlinesearch

